
From:   Alton Drummond   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   July 17, 2008

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0094-WX-PL-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr Young,   
I have went back to the FAA, by phone and email to inform them that they, the FAA supplied me with the
incorrect frequency. I have re-submitted my info to the FAA for re-evaluation.


